
Gen. Richard H. Anderson Camp #47, SCV
Minutes of Monthly Meeting

December 6, 2010

The meeting was held at Harmony Lodge #22, AFM on Depot Road in Beaufort, SC. It was called to order at
7:00 PM by Camp Commander Paul Griffin, followed by the reading of The Charge.

The invocation was offered by Chaplain Andrew Pearson and Color Sergeant Vince Covington led the
Camp in the pledges and salutes to the flags of the United States of America, the State of South Carolina,
and the Confederate States of America.

Guests for the evening were introduced by Commander Griffin (list attached).

Guest Speaker was SCV Commander in Chief Michael Givens who gave a very interesting talk on Robert E.
Lee.

Commander Griffin:

1. Announced a plan for seating arrangements at the Lee-Jackson Banquet. Tables will be named for a
battle of the War Between The States and may be reserved for a $25.00 contribution which funds

will be used for the Guardian Program.
2. Reminded Compatriots of the Southern Heritage trip to Alabama. Details may be found on the SCV

Web Site.
3. Told Compatriots to be sure to get a copy of the December 20th Beaufort Gazette (He would not say

why????)
4. Announced that Compatriot Pat Garrett needs donations of Door Prizes for the Lee-Jackson Banquet

and to please contact Pat if you can donate an item.
5. Reminded everyone there will be no meeting next month as the Lee-Jackson Banquet will be held

on January 15th.

Election of Camp Officers and Staff for next year was held. Those elected were:

Commander Paul Griffin
1st Lt. Commander Jim Thomas
2nd Lt. Commander Nolan Tarrance
Adjutant Claude McElveen
Chaplain Walt Lineberger
Colour Sergeants Henry & James Scott
Quartermaster Christian Tootle
Historian Tom Burnett
Communications Jody Henson
Revenue Programs Pat Garrett
Military Awards Chairman - Col. Ollie Langford
Webmasters - Don Starkey and GySgt Jeff Holliday

Officers will be installed at the Lee-Jacksonville Banquet.

Adjutant Al Hancock reported on the Camp's finances (copy attached) and at the request of Compatriot Alan
Linsky, reported that donations of$225.00 had been forwarded to the Southern Legal Resource Center.
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The "Forward the Colors" flag was passed to Compatriot Daniel Jarrell.

Compatriot Joe Harden reported tonight's door prize drawing which resulted in $116.50 for the Camp
Treasury.

Chaplain Andrew Pearson offered the benediction, Dixie was sung, and the meeting adjourned at 8:25 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Al Hancock, Adjutant


